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The PFC is a completely parent-led group that
organizes and supports various fun events at
school. Our primary mission is to provide a
connection between the school and our families by
instilling a sense of community. We aim to enhance
the educational experience for our children by
providing support to the faculty, staff, and students.

DUBLIN EL PFC 

Welcome Back!
Congratulations!  

You made it through the
chaotic first few weeks of
school!  We’ve already had
Donuts With Grown-Ups, our
first Fins Up Friday, Ice Cream
Cart, Kona Ice Party, Ice Cream
Social & that was just the
beginning!  

A Message from Kristen
Our Communications Director
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Our Dublin Elementary PFC Board 
Left to Right:

Kristen Burtch, Communications
Mary Dominic, Secretary

Christina Mordoff, Finance
Jennifer Kennedy, Co-President

Amy Greene, Co-President
Cindy Chow, Treasurer

Not Pictured:  Vasudha Chaobal, Operations

“As I sit here to design this Newsletter, I have an important
mission in mind:  Keep it Short & Sweet.  I want you, our Jaw-
Some Shark Community to get the information you’re looking
for, feel included and be excited for what is happening soon.  

So let’s dive in, shall we?”

“Alone, we can do so little; 
Together we can do so much”. -Helen Keller



$10
ENTRY

A big part of the first month of school is fundraising for the PFC.  We start with the Dollar-
A-Day during registration.  It stands for $1 for each of the 180 days of school = $180
recommended donation.  We put that money to work benefiting the teachers and staff
from the first day of school.  For example, we stocked the Sunshine Cart with yummy
treats all week in the break room.  We continue to fundraise because it takes A LOT of
money to create the fun and memorable  events.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Family Bingo

When?  Thursday, Sept 19 5:30-7pm
Where?  Dublin Elementary MPR
Who Can Play?  The entire family!  This is a community
building event.  All ages are welcome.  Each person attending
needs to PRE-purchase a Bingo card/pay to enter the doors.  
Tickets are limited & will NOT be sold at the door.  
What is included?  You’ll check in at the door, grab some
dinner, eat and chat with fellow Sharks, then we’ll get down
to playing.  We will play multiple games and our amazing
Principal McGovern will call out the numbers.  We have been
collecting prizes from local businesses that will sure to make
both the kids and adults excited to win!   

To make a donation, visit:
https://dublinel.futurefund.com/store

www.DublinPFC.org

Buy Tickets at: www.DublinPFC.org
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PFC’s Ice Cream Social was a hit!

THANK YOU teachers & staff for being
the cherry on top!

These Sharks love seeing this amazing
team outside of the classroom.
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On
Friday’s, 
we wear

Shark
Blue!

To make a donation, visit:
https://dublinel.futurefund.com/store


